
CORONA VIRUS UPDATE 
 
Impermanent Sangha is watching the unfolding events of 
Coronavirus COVID-19, and our hearts go out to anyone suffering 
from illness or exposure. This is an evolving situation that requires 
an abundance of caution. 
 
We are hoping to be able to hold our retreats this summer. To 
insure everyone’s safety and ease, we will be asking anyone with a 
respiratory illness, flu-like symptoms, fever, feeling unwell, or has 
or may have been exposed to coronavirus, not to travel to Rocky 
Mountain Ecodharma Retreat Center (RMERC) for our retreat. We will 
offer anyone that needs to cancel for these reasons a full refund, 
regardless of when notice is given. 
 
We will also require anyone who develops cold or flu-like symptoms 
or becomes sick at a retreat to leave RMERC and return home 
immediately, to protect the health of the other yogis and teachers. If 
someone needs to be quarantined we are not able to safely do that 
at RMERC, especially as the altitude is not conducive for healing 
respiratory illness. 
 
We will of course keep hand sanitizer available, disinfect high-use 
surfaces frequently, and put up signage reminding everyone about 
washing hands, covering coughs, and not touching their faces. 
 
We are in contact with the Boulder County Department of Health and 
will be responsive to information or recommendations we get. If 
RMERC needs to keep the center closed cancel our retreat(s), 
everyone registered will get a full refund. 
 
In the event of a cancellation due to coronavirus, given RMERC’s low 
rates and ongoing expenses, they will be asking for your support. If 
you are able, please donate some of your refund to support the 
center. It may not survive the season financially without your help. 
 
Thank you. 
	


